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Chair Roegner, Vice-Chair Gavarone, Ranking Member Blackshear and members of the Senate 
General Government Committee, 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify against Senate Bill 88. I am a Copley Fairlawn resident 
and I have been living in Ohio area for over 10 years. Our community is quite diverse and 
friendly. We get together to talk about life, parenting, community improvement etc. 

The S. B. 88 discriminates against all Asian communities; and unfairly targets all legal 
immigrants. It negatively impacts the welfare of our children. It doesn’t serve the purpose of 
national security. It will also harm the economy of Ohio. 

I respectfully urge you to consider my testimony and to vote NO on S.B. 88. Thank you again for 
your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ximing Li 


